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        FEBRUARY 2021 NEWSLETTER
· Lighthouse Clothing Closet – Closed until further notice.
· CITY COUNCIL MEETING – The next regular City Council meeting will be held on FEBRUARY 9th at 7:00 p.m. with a budget session/public hearing starting at 6:00 p.m.
· Island Lighthouse Food Pantry – FEBRUARY 16th (2:00pm – 5:30pm)  The Island Lighthouse Food Pantry will be open to Louisa–Muscatine School District Residents at the Island United Methodist Church (2598 Stewart Road).  You must present an ID with name and current address.  Please call (563)299-0654 for more information.

The food pantry will remain open as of the current time.
· GOLF PERMITS 

      Reminder to renew your golf cart permits for 2021.
· ACH Authorization Forms 
Available at City Hall if you would like to pay your garbage payment every month from your bank account.

Phone Numbers for Mayor, City Council and clerks
	Marty Hills
 299-0844
Mayor

Perry Anderson
506-9148
Council Member

Chris Painter
260-7704
Council Member
	Susan Garrett       299-4679         Council Member
Sarah Hillman     262-8520         Council Member
Brent Bowers      937-594-2340 Council Member




104 Sand Run Road, PO Box 97, Fruitland, IA  52749  (563)264-1748  fax 563-264-6043  cityoffruitland@machlink.com  www.fruitlandia.com

